
 
 
April 20, 2020 

 

To:  All Prospective Contractors 

RE: “Bonzi Sanitary Landfill Closure Engineering Services DRR19073” 

Addendum No. 4  
To the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 

1. CalRecycle is issuing Addendum 4 to answer a question that was inadvertently excluded from 
Addendum 2.   

 
Q.1 Has CalRecycle identified any potential offsite borrow sources? And, if so, have there 

been any discussions with property owners about providing access for possible 
geotechnical field exploration activities to characterize the potential borrow soils? 

 
A.1. The borrow source of the soil to be used for the closure of the Bonzi Sanitary Landfill is 

identified in the Final Closure Work Plan of Appendix C to the 2015 Final Closure and 
Post-Closure Maintenance and Monitoring Plan (FCPCMP) provided as Addendum 1. 
The property owner is the same company that owns the Bonzi Sanitary Landfill and 
therefore an access agreement is not required.” 

 
 
All other terms, conditions, and requirements of this RFQ will remain the same. If you have any 
questions relating to this solicitation process, please contact me by e-mail at 
contracts@calrecycle.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
{Original Signed By} 
 
Ronold Wahl 
Contract Analyst 
Administrative Services Branch 
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